From:

Subject: RE: media inquiry

Date: Thursday, January 9, 2020 10:56:00 AM

Good morning,

We are working with West Berks and as far as I know our position has not changed – as and when the site is going to be developed the playing field will be replaced. I would draw the journalist's attention to the West Berks Playing Pitch Strategy. If it is not yet on the council's web site he should contact at the LA for a copy.

Best wishes

RIBA MRTPI Principal Planning Manager - South Team T:

We have updated our Privacy Statement to reflect the recent changes to data protection law but rest assured, we will continue looking after your personal data just as carefully as we always have. Our Privacy Statement is published on our <u>website</u>, and our Data Protection Officer can be contacted by emailing <u>Louise Hartley</u>

From:

Sent: 09 January 2020 10:51

To:

Subject: media inquiry

, happy new year!

A query from a Berkshire newsletter called the Penny Post, regarding Newbury football club in Berks. Is that area in your remit? Perhaps you could pass it on if not?

Anyway – Newbury Weekly News says a council spox has described both Sport England and the club as "not cooperating" over redevelopment / alternative provision.

Journalist says this doesn't fit with his knowledge of the issue and wondered where this was coming from.

The article isn't online (I've asked the News to send me the text). Headline on their website is: "West Berkshire Council has changed its plans for Newbury's football ground."

Thanks and hope to hear from you soon – the journalist would like a line today, as it's publication day for them, but it's tiny publication so I'm not particularly prioritising.

Best wishes